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Dear Vasugi Bradeepan,
| am writing to follow up on our recent correspondence regarding the solar panels for the property at Unit 1-2,
Willoughby Road, Bracknell, RG12 8FB, | would like to confirm that the solar panels will be installed on a flush-

mounted pitch.

Please do let me know if there are any further details or documentation required from my end to finalize this stage
of the project. Your prompt attention to confirming these details would be greatly appreciated.

Kind Regards

Sheila Smith

lustedgreen

Studio 524, Metal Box Factory, 30 Great Guildford Street, London, SE1 OHS




